
Moanataiari
School

101 Kuranui Street

07 868 6504

office@moana.school.nz

MOANATAIARI SCHOOL 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES UPDATE

February 2025

Welcome back to school, and a special
welcome to our new tauira!

A huge thank you to all the whānau who
attended our Family Fun Night—it was a
fantastic evening, and it was great to see
everyone enjoying themselves. Events like
these provide a wonderful opportunity for
kaiako and whānau to connect outside of
the usual school setting.

Our attendance is tracking well so far,
currently sitting at 90.8%—ka pai,
everyone!

We are pleased to welcome our new
board members, Rebecca and Sandy, to
our team this week. Our board roles for
this year are as follows:
Shana – Board Chair
Adam – Property & Health and Safety
Jess – Communications & Health and
Safety
Rebecca – Finances
Sandy – Finances

Looking forward to another great term
ahead!
 

Kia ora Moanataiari Whānau

We have two Ministry-directed
teacher-only days coming up for

mathematics professional
development:

📅 Friday, May 30th
📅 Friday, August 15th

Please mark your calendars!


